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                                                               Cladding on our School 

It is absolutely understandable that concern is heightened regarding external cladding in light 

of the Grenfell Tower tragedy.  

The cladding on our school is a completely different product rated to European standard 

EN13501-1 certified and approved to B-s1, d0. 

B-s1, d0 : 

        B =          Inflammable Materials 

        S1 =        Very limited Smoke Development 

       D0 =       No Burning Droplets or Particles 

Our premises are also fitted with a comprehensive fire detection system, we have good sys-

tems in place regarding the evacuation of the premises which can be achieved within 

minutes and the fire department should reach site within seven minutes so the cladding should 

have no impact on life or significant spread of fire.                                     
Site Manager 

          Soak a Teacher  

        We raised £149.75  

  in support of the Guide Dogs. 

       Thank you very much! 

Check out the school website for                 

                     more details and photos 

                 www.caltonprimary.co.uk 

The KS1 Cake Sale in support of  

the Spring Centre 

raised  a grand total of  

                        £106.45  

                  This is amazing,  

          thank you to everyone 

Panathlon Regional Finals 

Calton won BRONZE in the panathlon  

regional finals - 

WELL DONE ! 

         Lego Bases needed please  

Miss D is creating a Lego wall using the 

base plates (any colour/any size). If you 

have any base plates that you can do-

nate, we would be very grateful.     

                     Thank you 

Girl Guide message from Megan and Lily, Year 6 
 

“Our Guide group is 7th Gloucester Guides. We meet on Tuesdays at 7.30 - 9pm at  

St Barnabas hall. We go on lots of camps. We have recently been on a large scale 

camp called ‘Bubbs Hill Bash’. We do lots of different activities and recently had a 

guide dog come in to see us. The age range is from 10 -14 years old. It costs £3 per 

week. We do lots of charity activities like bag packing and milk bottle collecting.  

Unfortunately, due to low numbers, this Girl Guide group is facing closure. Please help 

us  to stay open if you can” 

Please look online for more information about Girl Guiding at  

www.girlguiding.org.uk/guides  

 Year 2 Production “Jack  and the Beanstalk”  

 

The Year 2 performance  will be held on 19th 

July at 9.15am and 2.10pm   

Tickets will be free and there will be a  

collection at the end of the performance 

which will be split between our chosen charities 

and school.  We hope to see you there.   

Year 6 Production “Porridge” 

The Year 6 performance will be held on  

20th July at 6:30pm.   

Tickets will be free and there will be a  

collection at the end of the performance 

which will be split between our chosen  

charities and school.   

We hope to see you there.   
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Reporting Pupil Absences 

If your child will be absent from school due to illness, please telephone the school 

Office, before 9am, stating child’s name, class and the nature of the illness. 

01452 527689 
Medical Appointments 

We understand that hospital appointments need to be attended at times offered, 

however, we ask that Doctor and Dental appointments are made out of school hours. 

Sports Day 

This will be held on Thursday 13th July (weather permitting) 

 at the following times: 

                             Years 5 & 6     9.30am - 11am 

                            Years 3 & 4       11am -12.30pm 

                           Years R,1 & 2     1pm - 2.30pm 

              All children will need full PE kit in school please. 

Summer at Robinswood Hill 

Enjoy a summer full of fun for all the 

family at Robinswood Hill. To find out 

more about what’s on, please ring 

01452 383333 or visit 

www.gloucestershirewildlifetrust.co.uk 

 Kids Holiday Clubs @417 Bike Park 

Holiday activity at Crickley Hill Farm, 

Crickley Hill. Different dates and costs. 

For more information email  

admin@flyupdownhill.co.uk  

or call  01452 864036 

Summer Camps 
Glos City AFC Summer Multi Sports Camp at Gloucester Academy 

For info / to book contact Mat Liddiard 07837 055543 
Summer Soccer Camp at Quedegley Wanderers Football Club 

For  info go to www.prospect-training.org.uk/sport-programmes 

Class Attendance Figures  
 

Mrs Short,  School Attendance Officer,  would like to say  WELL DONE and keep it up 
to each of the following classes: 
 

Week 26.06.17 - 30.06.17 
 

 Orange Class, Year 1 for achieving 99% and  Turquoise Class, Year 2  for achieving 

98.3% attendance  
 

 

Week 03.07.17 - 07.07.17 

Yellow Class, Reception for achieving 97.9%  and  Turquoise Class,  Year 2 for  

achieving 98.7%  attendance     
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Farewells & Staff News 

We are saying farewell to some of our staff at the end of the summer term.  

The following staff will be moving onto pastures new: 

Mr Mark Dowling - Moving to St Peters Primary after 17 years at CPS! 

Mr Dan Gower - relocating to Bath  

Miss Laura Buck –  Moving to a school in Cirencester 

Mr  Billy Breen –  Moving to a school in Cirencester 

Miss Iona Wong – Moving to a school in Churchdown  

We thank each of them for all of their hard work and wish them all the best.  

 

Transition day went smoothly on Thursday 6th July. Please see the new staffing  

structure for September below. 

We wish Miss Nadia Rad all the best with her wedding in the summer holidays - her 

new name will be Mrs Nadia Wilson (Red Class). 

Year Group Class Teacher  

Reception Red Nadia Wilson 

Yellow Naomi Smart 

Blue Sam Letts 

Year 1 Green Julia Bashford / Katherine Godfrey 

Orange Sarah Drake 

Purple Fern Kendrick 

Year  2 Indigo Emily Chevannes  

Turquoise Georgia  Cook  

Magenta Justin Pinchbeck  

Year  3 Emerald Kirsty Thomas 

Sapphire Katherine Smith  

Ruby Abbie Webb 

Year 4 Amethyst Rhiannon Thomas 

Opal Cath Orchard  

Year 5 Zinc Shaun Page 

Iron Dan Coughlin 

Copper Hollie Mencarelli 

Year 6 Platinum Emma Burkett  

Mercury Natalie Thomas  
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          Dates for your diaries  

 

                   
12th July    Reception visit to Cotswold Farm Park 

13th July    Sports Day 

14th July    School Reports  issued 

14th July    KS1 Multi-Skills festival, Oxstalls Sports Park 

14th July    Y5 DVD party at school 

14th July    School Disco    

17th July    Reserve Sports Day 

18th July    Parents Evening Drop-in for Reports, 3.30 - 5pm 

19th July    Y2 School Production , 9.15am & 2.10pm 

20th July    Y6 School Production, 6.30pm 

21st July     End of Term 6 

                Have a lovely summer time 

6th September     Start of Term 1 

20th October   End of Term 1 

30th October   Start of Term 2 

30th Oct-3rd Nov   Y6 Residential trip to Condover Hall 

19th December   End of Term 2 

3rd January 2018   Start of Term 3 

8th February   End of Term 3 

 

Please note: 

Whilst we welcome siblings into school to watch assemblies and other performances we will 

also provide a crèche facility and would like to encourage parents and carers to use this. 

Younger children are very welcome to attend performances and assemblies however we  

appreciate that sometimes it is difficult to occupy them whilst watching the children. If you 

choose not to use the crèche facility and your younger child/ren are causing a disruption you 

will be kindly asked to leave the performance. Thank you. 

 

Term dates are available on the school website 

www.caltonprimary.co.uk 

 

Class News 

Class news will be uploaded to 

eSchools and the school website 

www.caltonprimary.co.uk (Learning 

section) in the next few days 

                                   Calton Primary School is now on Twitter.  

        Follow us @caltonprimary to keep up to date on news and events at the school. 

 

Reply slips for pupil visits / events 

Please can we ask that reply slips come into school by the reply date to enable us to  

confirm numbers.   

If you send payments in to school, please make sure these are in a sealed envelope clearly 

labelled with  your child’s name, class and what the payment is for. 

Thank you . 

 Headlice 
Please check your child’s hair regularly for 

these unwelcome visitors.  

If you find any, we recommend using  

conditioner and  

combing through until clear. 


